Subject: RE: Public meeting May 19 - Great Near Campus Neighbourhood

Date:Thu, 7 May 2015 10:54:27 +0000

From:h l

To:LNCA Inc

Re Meeting.

All the fancy talk in these meetings are all well and good but having lived here for over 50 years before it was the City of London, I would be extremely happy if my neighbourhood and street looked like any normal subdivision. One where they don't keep their garbage cans at the front or front side of the house, nor on their front porch. Where there is not too many cars for the size of the driveway so they expand the front garden to accommodate them. Where garbage is picked up on the front lawns and boulevards, windows are cleaned and generally the house has proper drapes at the windows not rags or flags .I do not think that is asking too much. After all, these landlords are making big money of the students otherwise they would not be renting in the first place.

Maureen Leonard